
April 13th, 2011 

 

GDV Resources Inc. Shares to Begin Trading in Canadian Dollars 

 

TORONTO, ONTARIO – GDV Resources Inc. (NEX Board of the TSXV: GDV.H) (the 

“Company”) announces that the TSX Venture Exchange has agreed to trade the Company's 

shares in Canadian dollars. Effective at the opening, April 14, 2011, the Company's shares will 

trade in Canadian dollars and the Company’s trading symbol will remain unchanged as GDV.H. 

All bids and offers will be quoted in Canadian dollars and all trades will be settled in Canadian 

dollars. 
 

For more information, please contact Mr. Andrew Hilton, CFO at (416) 488-7760. 

 

Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined 

in the policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy 

of this release. 


